
Hello, I am submitting my concerns about these methods of control. I have been in demonstrations 
where teargas was used. Nobody should be subject to the health hazards and aversive sensations of tear 
gas just because they are exercising their first amendment rights. I support a complete ban on the use of 
tear gas.  
 
I also believe police officers need to be charged with a crime when they injure or kill people. So 
chokeholds present risks that are unacceptable when dealing with a non criminal population.  
I encourage you to follow through on these recommendations and thank you for your time. 
Kind regards, 
Kate McNulty  
Portland OR 97202 
 


